
From: DON BOETTCHER [mailto:dmboettcher@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2007 3:05 PM 

To: planadmin 

Subject: file #070034  

 

To Whom it may Concern: 

 

I am writing to you to ask that the proposed development project for Downer Avenue be 

rejected.  My husband and I like to shop and visit that area because it brings a feeling of 

warmth and comfort of the way Milwaukee used to be.  It still can be that way if it's 

preserved and respected.  We're not against development, but not the kind proposed.  It 

isn't fair to people who enjoy visiting the area and especially to those who live there.  

Please help preserve the area for future generations to shop and enjoy the way we have 

been able to do. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Mary and Don Boettcher 

W156N10453 Jefferson Ln. 

Germantown, WI  53022 


